
Terrell County ISD Will Be Hosting A 
COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic  

 

 

 

 

DATE:  Wednesday, September 15, 2021 

TIME:  10:00 am-12:00 pm. 

LOCATION:  Sanderson High School Conference Room 
                           302 N. Second Street 
 

There will be a limited number of vaccines, for this reason, 

DSHS will be offering the vaccine to TCISD students first.  

Students must be 12 years old or older to receive the 

vaccine.  Any vaccines not used by TCISD students will be 

offered to the community on a first-come-first-serve basis.  If 

you would like your child to receive the COVID-19 vaccine, 

please pick up permission forms and vaccine information from 

the front office.  

 

Forms need to be returned to the school by 
September 14th. 


